
St. LAurence Weekday children’s
program

UPCOMING EVENTSFREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

What is GAH?
GAH is an acronym for the Guardian Angel Hall. The
GAH is where kids will have playground time if it is
raining outside. Children 2 years old and up gather
here every afternoon for the end of the day song and
prayer. It is located on the first floor, to the right, as
you are walking into the Ava Maria Center.

What is Marian Hall?
The Marian Hall is the large Conference/Banquet
Room where special events are held throughout the
year. It is located on the first floor, to the left, as you
are walking into the Ava Maria Center.

Where can I find program events?
Program events can be found in the Proud Parent
Handbook on page 2. Descriptions of each event will be
in the appendix. The WCP newsletter will also have
upcoming events listed on the first page. Be on the
lookout for emails regarding program activities and
celebrations!

MISSION
“Together with family and community, we are called to

support children’s spiritual and human growth and
development.”

CONTACT INFO
Ban Haller
Program Director
jhaller@stlaurence.org
Patricia Smith-Love
Assistant Program Director
plove@stlaurence.org

SCHOOL INFORMATION

Address:  3103 Sweetwater Blvd
Sugar Land, TX 77479
Phone: (281) 313-0329
Website: stlaurence.org/weekday-
childrens-program

SEPTEMBER

August 2025

1 - Labor Day
8-12: Book Fair
10 Grandparents Day
11 - Tom’s Fun Band
16-18: Picture Day
18: Spirit & Chick-Fil-A Day
19: Parent Mixer
24: Bugs on Wheels
25: Staff & Teacher Luncheon
26: No School
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Dear WCP Families,
Our hearts are heavy as we reflect on the recent tragedy involving a school
shooting. We lift up in prayer for the entire school community, especially the
children and their families who were directly affected by this heartbreaking
event. May God’s comfort and peace be with them.

In light of this, I’d like to share a resource from the National Association for the
Education of Young Children (NAEYC) that may be helpful as you support your
child, depending on their age, through difficult news or experience. Click Here.

I also want to assure you that we remain committed to the safety of our
students and staff. Some additional security measures are now in place:

Security officers are present throughout the parish. Please take a moment
to greet them when you see them.
Security cameras have been added in the lobby area.
Monthly fire, lockdown, and weather drills continue to be conducted. This
year, you will receive a Brightwheel message after each drill.

Safety is a shared responsibility, and we kindly ask for your partnership by:
Arriving on time.
Never opening the door for anyone.
Following all safety protocols.
Staying alert and reporting any concerns immediately.

Together, we can help protect the precious children entrusted to our care. We
pray that God will continue to watch over and guide us all.

With care and prayers,
Ban Haller 
Program Director

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:us:6552adf4-d451-4bc8-aaad-8706152defa5


THE ARCHDIOCESE OF GALVESTON-HOUSTON IS
HONORED TO PROVIDE YOU WITH A FREE LEGAL WILL

 PROTECT
WHAT

MATTERS
MOST.

TODAY.
PROTECT YOUR FAMILY

ENSURE YOURWISHES AREHONORED
LEAVE A LEGACY OF LIFE AND HOPE 

WRITE YOUR WILL IN MINUTES - FREE!
MYCATHOLICWILL.COM/ARCHGH

Creating a Last Will and Testament is one of the
most important and loving steps you can take.







Birthdays

Sandra Cho
9/18

Melissa Garcia
9/21

Jackie Koeppen
9/22



mark your calendar

4: Blessing of the Stuffies
13: Columbus Day (no school)
24: Conference Day (no school)
24: Trunk n Treat


